
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Common Council 

From: John Weidl, City Manager 

Date: 8/21/24 

Re: Resignation of Rose Mary Leaver 

I would like to extend my appreciation to Rose Mary Leaver for her invaluable service to 
the Urban Forestry Commission of Whitewater. 

After serving multiple terms with dedication and commitment, Ms. Leaver has decided to 
resign from her position. 

Thank you once again, Rose Mary Leaver, for your service and dedication. We wish you all 
the best in your future endeavors. 

 

Best-  

 

John S. Weidl 

JSW/RLM 

 


